To the Editor
Annals of Gastroenterology 
Dear Editor,
Thanking you for reviewing our invited review “Patients with refractory GERD: Diagnostic tools”. 
We are now resubmitting the manuscript incorporating all the changes suggested by the reviewers. 
Please find below a point-to-point response to the reviewers’ comments.
Reviewer A:
1. We added in the endoscopy section a paragraph for the value of novel endoscopic techniques. 
2. We added a paragraph with outcome studies, based on use of impedance-pH monitoring, for patients with refractory GERD symptoms. 

3. We added the phrase of typical reflux symptoms.

4. We correcedt the phrase.

5. In the conclusion section we provided our opinion for the selection of test on or off therapy.

6. We believe that biopsies should be taken in any patient with refractory GERD symptoms.
7. We changed the word.

8. We made a separate conclusion section. 

Reviewer B:
1. We changed the phrase accordingly.

2. We made the suggestion.

3. We omitted the word paradox and changed the sendence.

4. We added the word.

5. We changed the phrase accordingly.

6. We incorporated the definition of functional heartburn.
Sincerely yours

Georgios P.  Karamanolis

Lecturer in Gastroenterology
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Phone (+30210) 7286308 Fax: (+30210).
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